
Northern Ireland Fishery Harbour Authority 

(NIFHA) 
 

Ardglass Harbour 
 

Notice to Mariners 
 

No. 03 of 2025 
 

 

To: Ship Owners, Operators, Managers, Masters, Pilots, Agents, Stevedores, 

Fishermen and Yachtsmen 

 

The Northern Ireland Fishery Harbour Authority (NIFHA) hereby gives notice 

of the following:-  

 

The Port Light at the Pier End has an intermittent fault. 

 

Please exercise caution when entering the Harbour. 

 

James Lenaghan 

Harbour Master 

 

Issued 06 January 2025 


